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To:  Enclosed Mailing List 
 
ERRATA FOR THE DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE EAGLE CREST 
ENERGY PUMPED STORAGE PROJECT (STATE CLEARINGHOUSE NO: 2009011010) 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board), as lead agency under the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), is issuing an errata for the Draft Environmental 
Impact Report (DEIR) for the Eagle Crest Energy Pumped Storage Project.  The State Water 
Board has been made aware of a misprint in Table 5-5 in section 5 of the DEIR.  The enclosed 
Table 5-5 is the correct table and should replace the existing table.  The analysis in the DEIR 
used the correct information in order to draw conclusions about the potential cumulative impact of 
groundwater pumping.  Therefore, the text in the DEIR does not need to be modified, just the 
table. 
 
A copy of the corrected Table 5-5 is posted on the Division of Water Rights’ website at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/water_quality_cert/ceqa_proj
ects.shtml#eagle . 
 
If you have any questions regarding the DEIR, please contact Paul Murphey at 
pmurphey@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 341-5435. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Leslie F. Grober, Manager 
Hearings and Special Programs 
 
Enclosure 
 
 












